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Subject: an excellent (and long overdue) revision 


On behalf of Americans for Tax Reform, I would like to express our deep and 

sincere enthusiasm for the revision of OMB Circular A-76. A-76 will be an 

even better policy once its new incarnation is fully implemented -- and ATR 

looks forward to that day. 


It's only fair that all of the federal government's commercial activities --

ESPECIALLY THE POSTAL SERVICE -- be open to competition and, where 

appropriate, outsourcing. It will prove to be a bargain for taxpayers, an 

excellent opportunity for entrepreneurs, and an effective restraint on the 

waste, fraud, and abuse that are far too common in government agencies --

ESPECIALLY THE POSTAL SERVICE. 
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